

Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>

Fwd: Happy PayDay May 8th, 2013 News & Information

1 message

Charles McAteer < charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>
To: Charles McAteer < charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu>

Fri, May 24, 2013 at 1:44 PM

Sorry for delay on this week's Happy PayDay mailing list. Charlie

HPD for Weds May 22nd edition



lappy Pay Day Stony Brook West / Southampton Chapter

Web site: www.uupsbu.org • E-mail: uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu • Statewide Web site: www.uupinfo.org

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for May/June 2013

Thur. **May 30th** • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

Sat. **June 8th** • One Voice United Rally Together (Advocate for Education) , Noon, Empire State Plaza, Albany., (For Information see www.nysut.org) Buses will be going up from Long Island..

Tues. **June 18th** • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at 632-6570)

UUP Contract Ballots deadline June 3rd

There are **two weeks left** to vote on the contract, the contract ratification ballots must be received by the American Arbitration Association by **Monday**, **June 3 at 5 p.m.**

Contract ballots and UUP's Negotiations Bulletin were mailed to every UUP member's home address. If you are not a member (agency fee-payer) you can not vote in this process.

If you have not received or have misplaced your ballot: **Call the American Arbitration Association. A live operator is available at (800) 529-5218 Monday-Friday, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.**A new ballot will be sent immediately.

If you have not received UUP's Negotiations Bulletin with contract changes and a Q&A:

E-mail us at contract@uupmail.org or call 1-800-342-4206.

A Negotiations Bulletin will be mailed to you immediately.

In Union... Phil Smith UUP Statewide President

Law Civics & Character Education Summer Institute

Announced for K-12 Teachers- June 25, 26, 27 and 28 at Northport High School.

Registration is now open for the LYC/ Project PATCH Summer Institute, at Long Island's Northport High School. This is a four-day, 30 hour, professional development opportunity for educators of grades K-12. The cost is only \$50 per person. A graduate credit option is also available through Stony Brook University.

The Institute offers 5 separate strands. Participants select the strand that best meets their professional development needs: 1) Character Education and Peer Leadership; 2) Global Issues - International Law and Human Rights; 3) American History Through Constitutional Law; 4) Criminal Justice for Educators; and 5) Mock Trial Leadership and Instruction.

All institute information, including links to online registration, is available at www.nysba.org/patchsummer. Contact David Scott at patch@northport.k12.ny.us for more information.

Do you have copies of Old UUP Contracts?

Members of our campus community are seeking donations of back copies of United University Professions/New York State contracts in good condition, dating from 1974 to present. The copies will be used to supplement other chapter records and ephemeral materials that are being digitized as part of a larger documentation project proposal. Those interested in donating materials are requested to contact: F. Jason Torre at fjtorre@uupmail.org.

RSVP No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.

UUP Office: Room S-5415 | Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library | Zip = 3388 | 632-6570 Editor: Charlie McAteer | Your Happy PayDay Staff:)